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First name: William

Last name: Wells

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Sirs,  I am writing in regards to the up coming revised forest plan for the GMUG area. As an out of

state visitor who has traveled to and enjoyed Colorado many times to ride off road in the wilderness. I am hoping

the new plan allows continued use of our public lands by all including motorized use. Specifically I would like to

see incorporation of more single track motorized trail of all skill levels. My concern is that a more restrictive plan

not allowing continued and expanded use by motorized users will reduce access by a majority of citizens.

 

thank you for your consideration William H Wells 


